
Wednesday 9th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

It is a real joy to have children back in school this week and to return to learning 

routines. 

 

Whilst we are pleased to be back and following all of the new procedures, the 

government are requesting that all schools have a plan in place – should children need to 

be out of school because they are having to self-isolate. 

 

In order to help us provide the most effective method of remote learning I need to ask 

some questions about your child’s access to technology at home. This will help us to 

ensure your child can continue learning in the most effective manner whilst they are 

not in school. 

 

Please could you complete the reply below and return to school by Friday 11th 

September. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Simpson 

Headteacher 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

Childs name…………………………………………………………………………..…..      Year group………………………… 

 

 

1.  Do you have wifi access into the home? Yes     No  Only 4G 

 

 

 

2. Does your child have access to a laptop/tablet to learn with/on at home? 

Yes  No 

 

 


